
 

 
 

 

 

Pueblo de San Ildefonso 
Office of Natural Resources 

 

June 18, 2025 

 
Fire Weather Advisory – Elevated to Near-Critical Conditions 

 
Due to hot, dry, and windy weather, fire danger in Pueblo has increased to 

near-critical levels.  
 

Community members are asked to:  

 
- Avoid activities that create sparks or open flames.  

- Limit use of outdoor power tools during peak heat hours.  
- Do not burn trash, weeds, or debris.  

- Report smoke or fire immediately to Tribal Rangers  
 

Fire restrictions remain in place, and conditions are being monitored.  
 

Thank you for helping protect our land and community.  
 

For questions, contact:  
Tribal Rangers 

Derek Valerio (505) 364 – 3672 
Brandon Castillo (505) 219 – 7552 

Daniel Romero (505) 692 - 5738 

 
Natural Resources Director  

Kate Bohannan (505) 252 - 5835 


